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‘Azwood Energy are pleased to announce their increased investment in helping New Zealand transition 

to an economically sustainable, lower carbon future.  One of our most recent developments is moving 

to gold membership equivalent with the Bioenergy Association of New Zealand.  

Azwood Energy has great confidence in the work being undertaken by the Bioenergy Association to 

further the biofuels industry in New Zealand through education, advocacy, and research. We also 

understand the benefits of growing our relationship with the Bioenergy Association and would 

encourage other members to consider increasing their stake in an association that will help to mould the 

future of a growing industry. 

Azwood Energy would also like to take the opportunity to announce a range of initiatives under our 

continuous improvement plan.  As the only wood fuels supplier manufacturing the entire range of wood 

fuels, we have robust quality control measures in our production systems, and we maintain that through 

actively seeking to advance our processes to ensure we continue to produce fuels of the highest quality. 

Azwood Energy are pleased to announce we will be moving to an ISO standard in the production of our 

Firetime® and OnFire® pellet fuel for the retail market. We are also investigating options for increased 

traceability on these products. These initiatives will only strengthen the brands of pellet fuel that ‘Kiwis 

Say Burns Long and Hot’. And, as always, Azwood carries a quality satisfaction guarantee the quality of all 

our wood fuels. 

Finally, Azwood Energy would like to announce our new-look website AzwoodEnergy.co.nz which sets 

the standard for wood fuel supply in New Zealand, a benchmark we hope to achieve in everything we 

do.’ 


